
The Rollingwood Comprehensive Residential Code
Review Committee (CRCRC) invites you to

participate in a public workshop. Your input will 
 aid in the development of recommendations

regarding the City's Residential Zoning District. 



Please attend and share your feedback 
regarding building height, setbacks, trees, 
floor area ratio (FAR) and any other topics 

related to the city's Residential District.



Take this opportunity to tell us what you would like
your community to look like in the future. 




ROLLINGWOOD RESIDENTS:
WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

Scan to 
visit the
CRCRC

Webpage

CRCRC Public Workshop
Tuesday, June 13, 2023

6:00 PM
Rollingwood City Hall

Zoom Participation
Available



CRCRC 
The CRCRC meets the second and fourth
Tuesday of the month at 5:00 PM at
Rollingwood City Hall. Public Workshop
times will vary. 

Meetings are also streamed live to the
city's YouTube Channel and there is an
option for Zoom participation. 

Please visit the CRCRC webpage below
for detailed meeting and workshop
information.

www.rollingwoodtx.gov/bc-crcr

You can also email your comments
regarding building height, setbacks, trees,
floor area ratio, or any other concerns
related to the residential zoning district
to CRCRC@rollingwoodtx.gov. 

Community participation is encouraged at the 
June 13th Public Workshop 

and all meetings of the CRCRC. 


